
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk 
 

Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk 
 

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people  
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

Burwell Village College Primary School 
The Causeway 

Burwell 
Cambridgeshire 

CB25 0DU 
 

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern 

Friday 17th January 2025 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

 
Year 1 – Educational Study Visit to South Angle Farm Park – Soham 

Thursday 13th March 2025 
 
 
We have arranged for an exciting educational trip for all Year 1 children to visit South Angle Farm Park, Soham 
on Thursday 13th March 2025.  This is to coincide with our theme – Animals including Humans.  The coach will 
leave school at 9.30 a.m.  We will return around 2.30 p.m. based on traffic.  
 
The visit is a desirable part of our work, giving first-hand experience outside the classroom and an opportunity to 
apply what we will have learnt.  

 
Children will all need to wear school uniform. Please could you also send your child with two drinks in a 
backpack or a clearly named bag (no fizzy drinks or glass bottles please). As the weather is unpredictable, we 
would be grateful if you could send your child to school with wellie boots and a raincoat in their bag.  All children 
will be provided with a school packed lunch.  If your child wants to bring a home packed lunch, please contact 
the office to let us know by Friday 28th February 2025. 
 
The Education Act requires us to ask you to contribute voluntarily to the cost of this visit, rather than charge you 
directly for it.  The details of the costs are set out below. Any family in receipt of Family Credit, or where 
circumstances make full payment difficult, should contact the office, in confidence, as it may be possible to seek 
assistance from charitable funds.  Any such assistance is provided anonymously. If you would like to make your 
contribution on a weekly basis please notify the office and a payment card will be provided.  Please make your 
contribution for this trip online for the amount shown below by Friday 28th February 2025 and also indicate 
online your permission for your child to attend. 
 
We would be grateful for any parent helpers to come along for the day and help us.  Please log onto your child’s 
Scopay account and tick the permission box and tick the parent helpers box if you would like to help, by no later 
than Thursday 13th February 2025. If the school has not contacted you by Monday 24th February 2025, your 
assistance has not been required this time, but we thank you for your offer.  
 

Cost of coach and insurance: £8.00 

Entrance fee:  £ 8.50   

Contribution £16.50 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mrs M Mazuran and Miss C Simpson 

 
Mrs M Mazuran and Miss C Simpson 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
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